S decorating - 2024

As part of our Easter celebrations, on Friday 22nd March 2024 (the last day of term) in
the morning, the children will be spending time in school decorating eggs.

We ask that each child brings a hard-boiled egg to school
(or more than one if they wish - that will depend upon their
design) which they will decorate in class. Do make sure it's
hard boiled otherwise we will have a very messy school
(yuk!) and we would advise that the egg is well wrapped up
to avoid breakages. Thank you.

Children are advised to think about and plan what they
would like their finished egg to look like, or at least to get a few ideas so that they can
‘crack on’ (pardon the pun) with making their egg straight away.

Basic materials will be provided by school e.g. coloured and white paper, glue, cellotape and
paints, but children with specific ideas may wish to bring items from home to use to
decorate their egg with.

Please note: eggs must not be decorated at home prior to being brought in to school
and nor should any ‘props’ be made in advance. Thanks.

There will be Easter egg prizes awarded to three children in each
class, which will be presented in a special assembly that afternoon.
Good luck!

Children will take their eggs home that afternoon if they wish to.
Since this activity is on the last day of term, all eggs not taken home
will need to be binned as, unfortunately, we have nowhere to store
them.

Egg decorating has always been an activity that children have really enjoyed and I'm sure
this year will be the same. We are looking forward to seeing how creative the children of
DJS can be in 2024!

Thanks for your support.
Mrs R Dixon

Deputy Headteacher



